The donors for the blankets were multiple folks, unfortunately. People bringing in bags and bags of used blankets (we would not be able to distinguish who brought what). We had bags up to the ceiling. We kept all of the new. 

The other food donations, maybe 2-3 people, but I would not be able to identify exactly who donated the few bags of food that we re-donated, with the exception of Dara Salk from the Friendship Food Pantry, who dropped off food mainly for the other PFL pet pantry (that might not actually count, I assume, but let me know).

It was lovely to meet you in person at the January Commission Meeting. 

Per your good counsel at the meeting, CACC would like to ensure the disclosure of the following:

We received a very, very heavy donation of used blankets in December; CACC shared this donation of used blankets with the Animal Welfare League (roughly two truckloads full), so that we could avoid a major mouse infestation (successfully averted!). 

We have received multiple donations of food: We have shared some of these donations with Pets for Life’s Pet Food Pantry, and these have been distributed in underserved communities; we have also shared some bags with rescues, as well as citizens in need. 

Today we unexpectedly received four pallets of food, and two pallets of scoopable litter from Steve Mensching. We intend to share these with the Pet Food Pantry as well, as there is far more here than we can use. We will probably provide them with roughly three pallets of the food, and one pallet of the litter. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Kindest regards,

Susan

Susan Russell

Executive Director, 

Chicago Animal Care and Control

